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ABA Recognizes Husch Blackwell as a 
Pro Bono Leader 
The American Bar Association’s Standing Committee on Pro Bono and Public 
Service has recognized Husch Blackwell as an ABA Free Legal Answers 2018 
Pro Bono Leader.

The committee presents this recognition each year to individual attorneys, law 
firms and law departments that have provided extraordinary pro bono services 
through ABA Free Legal Answers, a free website that helps low-income 
individuals access the legal help they need. Attorneys from the firm’s Colorado, 
Nebraska and Missouri offices participated in this project in 2018.

In total, Husch Blackwell attorneys across the firm’s 18 offices performed 
27,326 hours of pro bono work in 2018.
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